
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Caredent BioBrush 

Biodegradable Toothbrush 

Available in various colours 

Dates sold: 25 October 2023 – 8 December 2023 

Why the product is recalled: Due to a manufacturing problem 
the bristles on these brushes may fall out and the brush head 
may break. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death from choking if 
the bristles fall out or if the brush head breaks while in use. 

Consumers should stop using these brushes immediately.

For more information and to arrange for a refund contact W9 Pty 
Ltd on cch@w9.com.au or by phone on 02 9987 4224. 

Purchased from: Dentists and some pharmacies. 
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